
             Mt. Holly Springs Planning Commission 

              Meeting Minutes      October 28, 2020 

 Call to order 

Jason Kennedy called to order the regular meeting of the Mount Holly Springs 
Planning Commission at 7:00 p.m. on October 28, 2020 at the Borough Office. 

The following persons were present: Jason Kennedy, David Toner, Pamela Still and 
Katie Daniels, Borough Council Liaison. Steve Blair and Merle Barclay were absent. 

Public Opinion 
There was no public opinion.   

New Business  
There was no new business. 

Old Business 
There was no old business. 

Liaison Report 
Katie Daniels reported that Borough Council accepted the Planning Commission’s 
recommendation to extend the Flohr plan to March 9, 2021. 
Katie Daniels reported that Borough Council accepted the recommendation of the 
Planning Commission to reject the ATAK Plan. 
 

Other Business 
There was no other business. 

Adjournment 
Pamela Still motioned to adjourn. David Toner seconded the motion. The meeting  
was adjourned at 7:15 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted by: Pamela Still 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
       

 


